
  Wednesday, January 07, 2015 
  Manx Club 

For immediate release 
 
 
 
Subject: New Manx Club Forum now online. 
 
Back in April of last year the Manx Club Board of Directors (MC BODs) announced that we were 
migrating to a full-featured bulletin board (forum) platform.  We had hoped to complete the task much 
quicker than it actually took but I’m happy and excited to report that the new platform is now online. 
 
As previously announced, this new platform is open to open to members and non-members alike.   
 
We were able to convert over 10 years’ worth of data including topics and posts from the original forum 
platform.   
 
We anticipate there might be minor conversion correction required and we are committed to getting 
them addressed as they get reported. 
 
It was very difficult to match the username used on the forum to an active email and for this reason, you 
may not have received your new password to access the forum using your previously created user.  For 
this reason, we encourage you to communicate with us to obtain your temporary password.  Simply 
email us the following information to Forum@ManxClub.com: 

- Full Name 
- Manx Club number (if you are a member) 
- User name used on the forum (must match) 

To access the forum, visit us at the official Manx Club website at the following address: 
http://www.manxclub.com/forum 
 
I would like to thank you personally for your patience in this matter and hope that the result will be up 
to your expectations. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Vincent Parisien 
Manx Club - President 
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